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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 12:37 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20130265

 
Customer correspondence 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 11:55 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20130265 
 
Copy on file, see 1262216C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Karin Leereveld [mailto:karinhparry@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 5:02 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Cc: Bart Leereveld 
Subject: LGWU water rate increase 
 
We are owners on Little Gasparilla Island and cannot believe that you are discussing another rate increase, the last rate 
increase hearing resulted in a 13.4% increase in consumer water rates.  This is getting ridiculous! 
 
Regards, Karin Leereveld - Owner K2LLC @ Hideaway Bay. 
 
 




